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Western Union Foundation Awards Grant to 

African Mutual Assistance Agency of Missouri 
 
The AMAAM Board of Directors is proud to announce a grant of $10,000 from Western 
Union Foundation.  These funds will be used for operating costs.  
 
In addition to its many services, AMAAM will be able to provide and expand necessary 
education for African legal immigrants and naturalized citizens to use Western Union in 
sending remittances to Africa. The company is a credible resource for sending and 
receiving money internationally, maintaining a high standard of security and 
accountability for itself and its customers. 
 
For two decades, African Mutual Assistance Association of Missouri, formerly the 
Ethiopian community Association of Missouri, has been providing complementary and 
supportive social services to African refugees, asylees, and other categories of legal 
immigrants to improve their lives in St. Louis. These complementary and supportive 
services directly and indirectly benefit African refugees and asylees in addition to 
mainstream services provided by larger resettlement agencies for self-sufficiency. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

                                 


